Year 11 Mock Results

Dear Parents and Carers

I am pleased to confirm that Year 11 mock results are now available online.

All exam papers have now been delivered by hand or posted.  If you have not yet received them, they should arrive in the next few days most likely by post.  We are in the hands of Royal Mail but expect these to be received by the middle of next week (hopefully sooner).

In addition to next week’s Parents Evening when you will be able to speak with your child’s teachers, teachers will be using lesson time from next week to explain answers, provide feedback and guidance on exam technique and areas for improvement both at an individual and class level.  This will also inform planning for revision and ongoing assessments.  As is our usual practice, we will review the data to inform further interventions and support.  

Whilst I appreciate that this is an anxious time, please note that the mock exams are not necessarily the final grade – they will inform the teacher assessment but other evidence will also be used.  As I have shared previously, there is plenty of time for students to make a difference to their final grade regardless of the ultimate criteria required by the exam boards.  To this end, please may I ask you to refrain from contacting teachers at this time as it is all too easy for us to become overwhelmed with numerous emails.  Teachers will be in communication with students directly through lessons.  Teachers will be available at Parents Evening next Tuesday.

Thank you for your ongoing support.  We look forward to ‘meeting you’ on Tuesday and continuing our work with your children.

Kind regards
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Deputy Headteacher

